
To whom it may concern, 
 
As SJR201 has been proposed, I would urge each individual involved to really think through this process. 
While the intention of this amendment may be in fact admirable on the surface, please think through 
what the consequences of just a ruling might have. This amendment would entitle any majority in power 
to rule over the choice of the people. This is not for the people by the people but rather by its very 
definition is for the people by those in power. This is not what Oregon’s constitution was written for nor 
the United States of America constitution. By the very definition of this amendment is to invoke 
communist principles and power upon the very people that the Constitutions and our Representatives 
that these entities are supposed to represent not Rule. 
 
I strongly urge you to rule against any such amendment such as SJR201 today and anytime in our future. 
 
Respectfully, 
Eric Stritzke 
PO Box 10 
812 McClaine Street 
Silverton, OR 97381 
503-873-5355 Office 
541-220-1485 Cell 

 
 
 


